
From: Bethany Osborne [mailto:bosborneusa@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, November 12, 2015 11:54 AM 
To: HDC 
Subject: Glen-Ann Hotel project 
 
I would like to go on record re the proposed Glen-Ann Hotel project: 
 
I am a resident of the Historic District & an officer of the Old Fourth Ward Association.   
 
Unlike my colleagues, I am not opposed to this proposed project -- in fact, do support the hotel 
useage. However, the hotel would provide primary benefit to the UM community, not to the 
residential neighborhood, though would contribute to the tax base of the City. 
 
The project is at the border of the historic district, with virtually no historic properties adjacent. 
 
My strong concerns shared with my colleagues, however, remain the issues of massing, set-
backs, & veneer brick construction which have no relation to historic character, as presented at 
prior review meetings.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Bethany Osborne 
501 E. Ann Street 
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